

Northumberland_Fisheries Museum & Heritage Association

21 Caladh Avenue P.O. Box 1489 Phone: 1-902-485-8925 Fax: 1-902-485-6586 <u>nfm-business@ns.aliantzinc.ca</u>
"Where the salt of the earth meets the salt of the sea!"

January 16, 2018

Friends of the Northumberland Strait

Dear Friends:

RE: Northern Pulp's Proposed Effluent Pipe

The Northumberland Fisheries Museum and Heritage Association does not support Northern Pulp's proposed effluent treatment facility and their plan to discharge effluent into the Northumberland Strait. We support the Northumberland Fishermens Association, the Gulf Fleet Planning Board, along with the Friends of the Northumberland Strait, in their efforts to ensure that no pipe goes in our waters.

Yours truly,

Gary Nowlan

President